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Caroline Donnelly 

 

Caroline invites voters to contact her via email 

donnelly-reid@comcast.net  

 

As a member of the Bedford Board of Health, I intend to advocate for the best physical, mental 

and social health available for Bedford residents.  My background is in biomedical research in 

academia and in the biotech industry.  Although my specialties are in infectious disease and 

immunology, I believe that public health is best served by considering all avenues to better health 

for the community.  I aspire to use the seat on the Board of Health to serve all of Bedford 

residents, including the most needy, as passionately and completely as I can. 
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